
Smart Schools Bond - Final Spending Plan 
 
The Tully School District Board of Education has approved the district’s Facilities Committee 
proposal on January 19, 2016 for enhanced district security and surveillance. The funding for 
the project will be provided from the Smart Schools Bond grant.   

 
The proposed spending plan, outlined below, will be utilized to purchase new interior and 
exterior surveillance cameras, door access controllers, as well as the required software and 
training for staff use. 
 

Building Costs 

Junior Senior High School $198,000.00 

Elementary School $131,500.00 

  

Total: $329,500.00 

 

If you have any comments on this plan, please contact Brad Corbin 
 

Brad Corbin 
School Business Administrator 
315-696-6206 
bcorbin@tullyschools.org 
 
1/19/16 

 
 


